
 

 

 

TENDER NOTICE 
 

Date: 22nd September 2020 
To: Interested Consultants 
Contact: Sela S. Simamao (selas@sprep.org) 
 
Subject:  Award of Contract 
 

Tender Name – Conducting baseline a assessment through waste audits in Papua New Guinea 
and Timor-Leste for the PacWastePlus Programme 

 
 
This notice is to inform all interested service providers that the above tender was awarded on  
22/09/20 to: 
 
 

TWM PNG Limited 
Portion 2703, Napa Napa Road, Roku 
Central Province  
Papua New Guinea 

  
  
With a value of approximately USD 150,036.36. The duration of the contract is from 22/09/20 to 
31/01/21 
 
 
Thank you for your interest and participation in this tender process. 
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